
   
 

   
 

 
   

 
NOTIFICATION OF INTENTION TO CONSIDER TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURES 

 
Waipā District Council will consider an application to close the following roads to ordinary 
vehicular traffic, to enable organisers to hold the NZ Age Group Road Cycling Championships: 
  

• Carlyle St - between Raleigh St and Maungatautari Rd on  
Friday 11 April 2025, from 9am to 3pm  

 
• Lamb Street - between Rotoorangi Rd/Carlyle St and Shakespeare St on 

Saturday 12 and Sunday 13 April 2025, from 7am to 4pm  
 
The application will be considered under the Tenth Schedule of the Local Government Act 1974. 
 
Emergency Services will have complete right of way at all times during road closure. 
 
Any objections to the proposal must be lodged with Waipā District Council, in writing, to 
events@waipadc.govt.nz, before 4.00pm on Friday 14 February 2025.  Please include the nature 
of the objection and the grounds for it. See the Privacy Statement on the Council’s website for 
further information. 
 
For more information, please contact Waipā District Council on 0800 924 723. 
 
Steph O’Sullivan 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
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